
      	             	 	 


Listening to the Church family as we emerge from the pandemic. 


We would love to her your reflections on a few questions as we move from the 
height of the pandemic into a new season.


We would encourage you to reflect prayerfully on these questions and reply by 13 
June. You can submit this below. You may also want to discuss your answers with 
others such as in your family, with friends from church or your Life Group.  

We will publish a summary of the results during the summer - all responses will be 
anonymised before being shared. 


As we emerge from the pandemic and lockdown:


1) What one thing would you change about church life?


2) What do you think it might be the right time to stop doing as a church?
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Listening to the Church

 

You can discuss with 
your Life Groups


You can discuss with 
your Youth Group


You can complete it 
on your own or chat 
with friends


Please return it 
in whichever 
way you would 
like to 
complete it     
no later than  
13 June 2021




3) What do you think we could start doing as a church?


4) What is right to continue doing as a church?


5) Feel free to offer any other brief comments


6) Might you be interested in becoming part of a new afternoon congregation in St Mary’s 
(4pm or 5pm) starting within the next 6 months?  


☐ I would be interested in exploring           ☐ Not at the moment


A core team of around 10 people have already committed to this service. By ticking ‘yes’ you 
are only expressing interest. You will be invited to a meeting with the core team to explore 
this further. You are not committing yourself at this stage. More info to follow. 


Name ____________________________________________           Date ________________
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How to 

give your 
feedback

You can give us your feedback in various ways - Complete the form on the 
website - Send us a letter - Send us an email at: 
helpfulfeedback@stmarysloughton.com

mailto:helpfulfeedback@stmarysloughton.com

